
    
 

  Friday 4th December  
Dear Parents/carers,   

 

Christmas  
Festive Fridays  

The children and staff have brightened up the school with their Festive outfits today and made everyone feel Christmasy!   

If you would like to donate to our Festive Friday’s then please use this link  Save the Children.  

Christmas Cards 

Due to the current situation we are asking that the children don’t send any Christmas cards in to school, thank you. 

Christmas Shop 

Thank you to the PTFA elves that have helped to sort Santa’s presents out this week. The children will be taking part in the 

Christmas Shop throughout next week and the gifts will be sent home once all the classes have completed their sorting.   

Christmas dinner Tuesday 15th December 

The deadline for booking is today. If you have not booked then we will assume that your child is bringing their own packed lunch.  

Christmas parties – Friday 18th December 

 

September starters 

Sadly, we can't have our open day this year but if you know of any prospective parents then please suggest that they contact the 

school and they will be offered a call with the Head Teacher. There is lots of information on the website.  

 

Drop off and pick up 

Thank you to everyone for following our procedures at drop off and pick up times, we appreciate the effort that everyone is 

putting in to keep us all safe. Please remember that both at the front and back entrances we are requesting that adults wear a 

mask. Even though lockdown has ended our procedures for drop off and pick up remain the same. 

 

Animals 

We do have signs at the front and rear of school but please can we remind parents that no pets are allowed on the school premises. 

Also, please do not tie pets to our gates or fences blocking our school entrances. Thank you.  

 

PTFA Fundraising news 
Amazon shopping 
With lots of people doing their Christmas shopping online this year, as well as Easyfundraising Bishops Tawton PTFA have now set 

up an Amazon smile account so you can support us while you shop! There is no additional cost to you, just shop through the link and 

share with your family and friends to help us raise vital funds! With no way of running a Christmas Fayre this year, every penny 

towards resources for our children will help!  

 

If you have any questions or are unsure, please put them on Classlist and we will be able to help from there. 

 

Breakfast Club/Cabin Club  

Mon-Friday: 7.45am - 8.35am / 3.15pm-5.30pm  

All Bookings must be made using the online booking system and paid for in advance, bookings will be closed at 2pm on the 

previous Friday as we have limited places and are full on some days. You can now book up until February half term to guarantee 

your child’s place. Collection from cabin club is from the back gate, please ensure you are wearing a face mask when collecting.   

Dates for your diary  

Friday 11th and 18th December: Festive Friday 

Tuesday 15th December: Christmas Dinner 

Friday 18th December: Christmas party day and last day of term 

Monday 4th January: First day of term  

(Term dates are on the website)  
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https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bishops-tawton-primary-school2
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